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SNCC REORGANIZES 

Within the past two years repression against the Black community has 
increased to the point where we are now faced with the question of whether 
or not we survive as a race of people. Along with this repression, we have 
witnessed the intense persecution of militant Black leaders such as Max 
Stanford, Huey Newton, Stokely Carmichael, Cleve Sellers, Herman Ferguson, 
and H. Rap Brown, who served as Chairman of SNCC from May, 1967 until 
June, 1968. 

In order to better deal with this repression and persecution and to 
better continue our struggle against racism, capitalism and imperialism, 
the Student Nonviolent Aoordinating Committee, at our annual staff meeting 
held in Atlanta, June 11-15, decided to restructure the organization. 

The following people were elected Deputy Chairmen of SNCC: 

George Ware of Tuskegee Institute, Alabama 
Johnny Wilson of New York City 
Donald Stone of Atlanta 
James Forman of New York City 
Bob Smith of Atlanta 
Brother Crook of Los Angeles 
Former Executive Secretary, Stanley Wise of N.C. and Louisiana 

Other Deputy Chairmen will be elected later. Phil Hutchings of Newark 
was elected Program Secretary. 

Rap Brown continues to be active in the organization. 

Some of the crucial issues discussed at the staff meeting included: 
(1) creation of a national mass political party, (2) anti-war, anti-draft 
activity, (3) formation of liberation schools, and (k) southern student 
unions. Knowing that police repression will be increased and intensified 
this summer in the Black community, SNCC also discussed survival refugee 
stations throughout it's projects and defense units. 
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